
PLEASE POST 
 
 
         June 16, 2021 
 
 
 
Maureen Feeney, City Clerk 
Office of the City Clerk 
Boston City Hall 
One City Hall Square, Room 601 
Boston, MA 02201 
 
RE: June 16, 2021 Cancelled Public Facilities Commission Meeting (PFD) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised the Public Facilities Commission meeting scheduled to be held 
on Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. virtually via Zoom has been 
cancelled. Therefore, the publicly posted agenda for the Public Facilities 
Department will not be presented. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Colleen Daley 
PFC Secretary 
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